
7020 Tuckaseegee Road
Charlotte, NC 28214
(980) 343-6070
April 18, 2023
Re: Letter of Recommendation for Planet Improv/Scott Pacitti

Scott has been working on Wilson’s campus over the past two school 
years. 

During the 2021-2022 school year, he offered supportive teaching and 
facilitation in a 7th grade social studies class. He also worked with 
students 
in a drama/improv club. In addition, he facilitated improv experiences with 
our parents and staff that were met with great enthusiasm. Currently, 
Scott is teaching a drama/improv elective class that is offered to all three 
grade levels (6th, 7th, 8th). 

What Scott offers is invaluable. His work allows young people to discover 
and explore who they are (and how to work together and interact with 
others) in very creative, innovative, and fun ways. The improv experience 
also offers students who are shy and reserved the opportunity to expand 
their self-expression and take risks that allow them to develop their 
confidence and ability to assert themselves.

On a personal level, Scott is very friendly, caring, funny, and helpful. He 
does not hesitate to go above-and-beyond in his supportive efforts.
Scott’s work at Wilson is an important part of our school’s overall 
emphasis on Social-Emotional Learning (SEL). We are very fortunate to 
have him and his Planet Improv work on our campus.

Barry Sherman ~ MSW, LCSW
Coordinator for SEL & Student Leadership
School Social Worker
(704) 562-6571


